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Ruskin House School
	

	Autumn is here again and there are lots of things you could do with your child to feed their growing curiosity. Draw their attention to the different colors of falling leaves. Ask them what happens when they step on or crumple leaves in their palms. Have fun!!

	


Money Raised
RHS Coffee morning /Macmillan Coffee Morning

We would like to thank all the parents that came to our last coffee morning. We raised a sum of £50 which be forward onto Macmillan.  Our next coffer morning is on the 25th of October 2019. We look forward to seeing you there.
Thank you, parents, for giving towards our Annual pajama’s day, we raised £30
                  Shine Walk in Support of Cancer Research
Well Done, go to Kim and Paula for taking part and raising £754 so far for cancer. They would like to say a big thank to all parents you donated to this worth cause.                              
RHS Golden Rules

We distrubuted our golden rules in all classes not long ago. Kindly continue to work with them at home to promote positive  and consistent behaviour at RHS. If you have any questions, do not hessitate to ask your childs keyworker for more information.
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Thank you for working with us for your children
               Autumn


�


A poem to share with your child


All the leaves are falling down orange, yellow, red and brown. (X2 to the tune of London Bridge is falling down)


�


Congratulations to all the parents who had new arrivals in their families this month


         


          Upcoming Events


Culture Week  


Will commence on October Monday 21st until Friday 25th  





Fancy Dress


Thursday 31st October 2019


Children in Need 


Friday 14th November 2019
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